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                 “Opere et Veritate ”  1 John  3,18  

Brothers:  
I can’t thank you enough for all the hard work 
this past month.  Our third annual Pumpkin 
Patch was the best yet!   I don’t know if we set 
a new sales record – we’ll find out at Tuesday 
night’s business meeting.  A special thanks to 
our “pumpkin heads” BJ Van Gundy and 
Bruce Malinoff.  Guys – you outdid your-
selves, and our charities greatly appreciate it! 
 
The first parish Fall Festival was a success, 
thanks to Dennis Caniglia and the help of the 
Men’s Club.  Friday’s barbeque dinner went 
off without a hitch, and Saturday’s grilling of 
burgers and dogs was a hit. 
 
I want to thank our Warden Pat Fahey and 
our grill master Greg Kane for their amazing 
work at the Oktoberfest – which had the high-
est attendance in our council’s history!   It was 
a spectacular day (see photos on page 7) at 
Rivermont Park.   Thank goodness Kroger is 
just around the corner as we ran out of beer 
and brats! 
 
I also want to thank Joe Kane for his wonder-
ful planning of the Knights Mass of Remem-
brance, which had a record attendance.    
Monsignor Marren did a very nice job with 
the Mass, as did Deacon Ed with the homily. 
 
November is the calm before the storm.   
Council 11402’s calendar is mostly free for the 
month, but a big December is on the way.   
John Buchholz and Joe Cavallaro will need 
plenty of volunteer help at our Desserts with 
Santa, and we’ll also need help with the  
Council Christmas Party.   More information 
will be available at the business meeting. 
 
Although the Knights of Columbus is a rela-
tively small organization in Pope Francis’     
native Argentina, at a recent audience with the 
Knights Board of Directors, he praised the 
Knights for working towards the renewal of 
society through charitable efforts, prayer and 

the witness of their lives.  And the Pope 
thanked the Knights for prayers on his behalf. 
 
“On this occasion I also wish to express my 
gratitude for the unfailing support which your 
Order has always given to the works of the Holy 
See,” Pope Francis said. 
 
“This support finds particular expression in the 
Vicarius Christi Fund, which is an eloquent 
sign of your solidarity with the Successor of  
Peter in his concern for the universal Church, 
but it is also seen in the daily prayers, sacrifices 
and apostolic works of so many Knights in their 
local Councils, their parishes and their commu-
nities.” 
 
The Vicarius Christi (Vicar of Christ) Fund is 
an initiative that supports the Pope’s personal 
charities.  
 
Pope Francis voiced hope that prayer, witness 
and charity may remain the “pillars” of the 
Knights’ work, collectively and individually. 
He called for the Knights to continue in fidel-
ity to the mission of our founder, Venerable 
Father Michael McGivney, seeking “new ways 
of being a leaven of the Gospel and a force for 
the spiritual renewal of society.” 
 
“As the present Year of Faith draws to its close, 
I commend all of you in a special way to the  
intercession of Saint Joseph, the protector of the 
Holy Family of Nazareth,” the Pontiff said. 
 
He pointed to St. Joseph as “an admirable 
model of those manly virtues of quiet strength, 
integrity and fidelity which the Knights of  Co-
lumbus are committed 
to preserving, cultivat-
ing and passing on to 
future generations of 
Catholic men.”   
 
 Vivat Jesus, 
Bob Fiscella 
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        Chris Bohach               John Byrne            Michael Gannon 

 

Our Newest Council 11402 Members 

In October our Council added 6 new first degree brothers 
and readmitted one former 3rd degree brother. 
Five were exemplified on October 22nd in McGivney. Tim 
Harvey was exemplified on October 16th at Council 660. 
Tim wisely also took the opportunity to stay for the second 
degree ceremony there immediately afterward. Charles 
Santa Maria was readmitted after a lapse 10 years. 
 
Legacies were evident everywhere. Both Chris Bohach 
and Michael Gregory are both sons-in-law of Brother 
Gert Kampfer. Michael Gannon is the son of Brother 
John Gannon. Charles Santa Maria is the first cousin of 
Brother Bernie Santa Maria. 
 
Comparative youth was also evident in this batch of new 
brothers. We now number 441 members. 
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      Michael Schaaf  

 Timothy Harvey, Jr.      Michael Gregory       Charles Santa Maria 
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Progression to Second Degree 

3 3 

Four of our members stuck around for the second 
degree ceremony at Atlanta 660 Council on Buford 
Highway on October 16th.  
 
Tim Harvey became our new brother there during 
the first degree immediately preceding. The other 
three were already first degree brothers and came 
for the second ceremony. Congrats to all. 
 
Atlanta Council #660 on Buford Highway holds  
combined 1st/2nd degree events every third 
Wednesday of the month. Make use of it. 
 
Contact Bill Camden at billcamden@hoscs.com. 

     Tim Harvey, Jr.              Woody Jones             Jason Miller 

     Michael Palicia  
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Father Dan Rogaczewski Transfers into 11402 
It finally happened!  Sir Knight Father Daniel J. Rogaczewski      
decided to transfer into All Saints Council. He had been a member 
in good standing with the Archbishop James P. Lyke Council 11458 
in Fayetteville, Georgia.  He was officially read into and voted into 
our 11402 before the October 22nd first degree in McGivney.  
 
He had always been a 4th degree member of our own Fr. Charles J. 
Watters Assembly 2688 also headquartered at All Saints, but was 
not a member of our council.  Although all councils are officially 
assigned to certain Assemblies (we partner with St. Andrew and 
Mary Our Queen Councils),  individual Sir Knights may belong to 
any Assembly they wish.  He is now officially enrolled in both our    
organizations. We hope to see him at some meetings. 

Clergy Council Members Now Number 20 
With the recent council additions of Fr. Anthony Eshun of Ghana and Fr. Dan Rogaczewski above, the   
number of clergy members in the All Saints Council now numbers an astounding 20. This does not count the 
4 seminarians that we annually sustain that are not members of our council or any clergy transfers. 
 
Here is the amazing alphabetical roll of 20 clergy currently in  Council 11402: 
 
Father David Daly - Legionaires of Christ 
Deacon Paul Doppel - assigned to All Saints Parish 
Deacon Ray Egan - assigned to the Archdiocese of Atlanta, Atlanta Airport Chaplain 
Father Anthony Eshun - resident of Ghana, Africa. The first Knight in Ghana. 
Deacon Bill Garrett - assigned to All Saints, President of new Atlanta Jesuit High School, Christo Rey 
Father Bill Hao - assigned to St. Jude, Chaplain of All Saints Chinese Community 
Father Brian Kerr - Jamaican Missionaries of the Poor 
Father Daniel Ketter - assigned to St. Brigid, son of our Brother John Ketter 
Deacon Ed Krise - assigned to All Saints, Past Grand Knight of All Saints Council 11402 
Monsignor R. Donald Kiernan - retired Pastor of All Saints, residing at St. George Village in Woodstock 
Brother John Klein - Legionaires of Christ 
Monsignor Hugh Marren - Pastor of All Saints, Past Chaplain of Georgia State Council & Watters Assembly 
Father Dan McCormick - Senior Retired Priest resident at All Saints 
Deacon Ken Melvin - assigned to Corpus Christi Parish in Stone Mountain 
Father Michael Onyekuru - Pastor of  St. John the Evangelist Parish in Hapeville, GA. First Nigerian pastor. 
Father Joseph Peek - assigned to All Saints Parish 
Father Dan Rogaczewski - assigned to All Saints Parish, water polo coach at St. Pius X High School. 
Father William Rowland - Marist priest at Marist Hi gh School 
Father Bryan Small - Pastor of Sts. Peter and Paul Parish in Decatur, GA 
Brother Alfred Stephen - Jamaican Missionaries of the Poor 
 
Seminarians partially sustained by the Council: 
Deacon Brian Baker - continuing his studies onward to the priesthood. Assigned to St. Brigid. 
Anthony Altmeter - member of Georgia Tech Council preparing for the priesthood 
Jack Knight - preparing for the priesthood 
Matt Dalrymple - preparing for the priesthood 
 
Fr. Brian Higgins was also a member of our council. He transferred to his local KofC council at Christ the           
Redeemer Parish in Dawsonville, GA. when he became their pastor. 
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Parish Pumpkin Patch Garners Publicity 
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Our Parish Pumpkin Patch made the newspapers this 
month. The picture at the left is from page one the 
Dunwoody Neighbor of Wednesday October 23rd. It 
features Eden Peterson, the daughter of Brother Jon 
Peterson and wife Rubi of our Council. 
 
The Dunwoody Crier likewise featured a picture of our 
Pumpkin Patch on page one of a recent addition. 
 
We are grateful to our community media for featuring 
our events and helping our charitable sales efforts. 
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“Desserts with Santa”- Sat. Dec. 7th 
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On Saturday, December 7, our 
Council will celebrate our 18th  
“Desserts With Santa” Party in the 
Activities Building (GYM) from 
9:30 AM until Noon.  Its open to 
all families of the parish, including  
friends and neighbors, so we 
should have a great crowd.  This 
year we will have all the favorite 
activities such as:  Balloon Man, 
Face Painting, Humongous Craft 
Area, Christmas Carols, lots of 

goodies to eat and drink, and of course a chance to get a picture with SANTA.   
 
Again this year we will be helping the Dunwoody Police with their Christmas collection 
of unwrapped Toys/Games.  Any child bringing in a new UNWRAPPED  toy or game 
will receive their photo with Santa FREE. 
 
We are proud to sponsor this event and enjoy seeing the happiness of the children AND 
adults that attend. 
 
How can YOU help make this a success? 
1. Remember those goodies I mentioned. Well, Santa can’t  bring them all, so we are 

asking YOU for donations of cookies or drinks (2-liter bottles) .  We would like to 
have more “Home Made” goodies, if possible - but will appreciate “store-bought” as 
well .  You can bring them to the Social Hall Friday night, 
December 6th (Set Up) or early Saturday Morning, De-
cember 7th.  

 
2. Make plans to attend with your children and/or grand-
children.  Only $6.00 per family plus another donation of 
$3.00 for a picture with Santa (FREE with a donated Toy/
Game).  
 
3. We need YOU to help us staff the various activities during 
the party.  If you can help on Friday Night (Set-Up) or Sat-
urday, please contact John Buchholz at 770-458-5670 or  
jkbuch@aol.com . We’ll have sign-up sheets at the Novem-
ber 5th council meeting. 
 
Please find some way to help so we can ensure that the kids 
have a great start to the Christmas season - and hopefully 
you will be filled with the KofC Spirit of Christma s as well. 
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Oktoberfest Weather Perfect Again 
It could not have been a more gorgeous October Day than the 6th when we held our annual Oktoberfest 
Family Picnic for the council and their friends and families. The turnout seems to be a little larger each 
year with over 100 attendees. The council cooker was in full throttle after its recent internal makeover 
that heats up food many times faster than before. 
 
Past Georgia State Deputy and our Past Grand Knight, Rick Sisko, agreed again to sponsor All Saints 
Council at the private Rivermont Park at which he is a member. He and wife Kathy dropped by, but 
they didn’t just come to eat and socialize. They surprised our District Deputy, Stan Wasowski, with a 
Star District Award Plaque.  Stan oversees three councils. Pictures are below of the presentation and the 
general fun. We thank Rick for his continued generosity and friendship. 
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Knight Memorial Mass Oct. 16th 
Our Annual Deceased Knight Memorial Mass was held this year at All Saints Church on Wednesday,         
October 16th, at 7 PM.  Monsignor Marren celebrated the event with Deacon Ed Krise assisting.  Mary and 
Mike Peterson provided the music. An honor guard from the Fr. Charles J. Watters Assembly was present. 
This event as always was solemn and moving. 
 
This year we lit 49 candles to commemorate our deceased council and assembly brothers. We have already 
lost 6 council brothers this year. This year we added another 6 candles for our Watters Assembly brothers 
from St. Brigid, St. Andrew, and Mary Our Queen councils. A reception in McGivney followed. 
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Shining Armor Awards All around 

The Kieffers are Wed Fifty Years 

Lou Hlad (left) presents a fifty year marriage citation to Janet and Keith Kieffer at the last 
council meeting. They are just part of an amazing ten-couple contingent so honored this year. 

Our Worthy Chancellor, Bill Camden (rear), went a little crazy last month and awarded Shining Armor 
Awards to Don Myers, Doc Malone, Jim Masak, EJ Couvillion, and even our Grand Knight Bob Fiscella.      

We continue to be gratified at the number of members meeting the five strict criteria involved. 
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Council Benevolence/Charity/Service 
 

 
Knight-run Parish Pumpkin Patch Event concluded.  
Memorial Mass held for 49 deceased Knights with an 

Honor Guard and reception  
Donated $1,000 to the Friends of Disabled Adults and 

Children (FODOC) 
 

Provided food services for All Saints Fall Festival  
Annual donation to Birthright Atlanta organization  

Hosted Habitat for Humanity 20th house build on 9/21  
Sponsored Oktoberfest Picnic for Knights and friends   

Sponsor/Provide Drivers for I-Care senior medical 
transport to and from appointments  

Sponsored a fourth diocesan seminarian for 2013 
 

Our acolyte teams served at all parish funerals. 
 10 

Parish Pray & Play Meadow Dedicated 

Sir Knight Monsignor Hugh Marren dedicates the Parish Pray & Play Meadow on October 19th. Pre-School Director 
Hope Long (left) watches the ceremony. The knights contributed time and treasure to the completion of the facility. Eagle 
Scout candidate, James Brewster, helped build a full size teepee on the property with partial 11402 funds.  
 
In 2011, the Preschool at All Saints was awarded a $4,000 grant from the Catholic Foundation of North Georgia to help 
fund a space of play, prayer, and discovery. The rest has been funded by contributions from parishioners and the church, 
making it a true community-built effort. The facili ty can be reserved at the parish office for events to be held there.  
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  For the months of November and December: 
All New Patients Receive X- rays and Examination in exchange for a $50.00  

Donation to the Duluth Cooperative Ministry (Duluth Food Bank). 
(Normal start up is $300.00) 

  
For our regular patients:  

Patient Appreciation Day onThursday, November 21st. 
 Receive a FREE Adjustment !! 

  
We will be serving Chic-Fil-A biscuits, sandwiches and fruit cups ALL DAY !!  

   
To receive a FREE Adjustment On Patient Appreciation Day : 

   Please bring 10 food items for the Duluth Cooperative Ministry !  
  

 Most needed items: peanut butter, jelly, cereal, mac and cheese, oatmeal, canned fruit, 
(pineapple, peaches, fruit cocktail) canned meat, (spam, tuna) peas, pasta and pasta 

sauce. Wal-Mart or grocery gift cards also welcome !!  
  

Make your appointment TODAY !!  
   Call Dr. Maloof's office NOW (770) 923-1111 

   
Yours in life, health and abundance 

 Sir Knight Marion Maloof Aids Food Bank 
Our Brother, chiropractor Dr. Marion Maloof, is par tnering with the Duluth Food Bank to 
raise food items for the needy during Thanksgiving season. He is offering free adjustments to 
existing patients donating 10 food items or gift cards at his practice. New patients need to     
donate $50 to the ministry. See his flyer below. 

Dr. Marion J. Maloof  

Duluth Food Bank Volunteers 
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As a member of this council, you know how important spouses can be to the charitable 

works of the Order. If you’re married, your wife is probably involved in a few of the many 

events that happen each fraternal year. This support adds great value and impact to what a 

council can achieve.  

When the Order was founded in 1882, Father Michael J. McGivney and the other brave 

men were setting out to protect Catholic families, but especially wives and children. We know 

today this is done through our insurance products which are designed with that goal in mind. 

One specific policy rider that you may not know about is called Spousal Waiver of Premium. 

This rider is unique to the Knights of Columbus philosophy of helping our widows. 

This rider is available on most permanent and Discoverer plans purchased at standard 

rates by a member and his wife on the same day. When both spouses apply, the rider provides 

for waiver of premiums on the spouse’s contract in the event of the insured’s death. Best of all, 

for members and spouses ages 18 to 60, this waiver can be added for no charge. The rider 

stays in effect until the spouse attains age 65 or certain other triggering events occur. 

Our products are designed with your needs and budget in mind. With a solid portfolio of 

life insurance, long-term care, disability income and retirement products, the Knights of      

Columbus can help you meet all of your financial goals. To learn more about these solutions, 

contact me today.  

John Knight, FICF, KofC Field Agent   Cell: (404) 569-5265    
Email: john.knight@kofc.org 12 

Our council Insurance Field 
Agent, Sir Knight John 
Knight, has put together 

some great tips to consider 
monthly on the importance of 
proper insurance coverage.  

 
Following is this month’s    
insurance topic to ponder. 

KofC insurance is sold only  
to brothers and their  

families at great rates. 

November Tip -- “One of Our Founding Goals - Protect  Widows” 

“Knight to Knight” Corner 
Today’s up to you.        

I’ll help with the future.  
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John Shaffer Wins October Annuity 
New Brother John Shaffer won a 
$100 KofC annuity just because he 
came to our October meeting and 
had his name picked from a hat. 
Shaffer is already a third degree 
knight. 
 
These annuities are only open to 
brothers in their very first year of 
membership and reward them for 
attending monthly council meet-
ings. Only new members have their 
names in the hat and thus chances 
of winning are quite good. 
 
Our Insurance Field agent John 
Knight (right) presented the award 
to Shaffer. This makes him a KofC 
insurance member by definition. 

It was a packed house at the last council meeting in October. Our members enjoy the good 
fellowship and importance of the business meetings in which we show our support of the 
parish and the community. 
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4th Degree - Saturday, November 2nd at Gwinnett Sonesta Hotel. We have four candi-
dates. See the announcement letter with complete details featured in last newsletter. 
 

1st/2nd Degrees - Wednesday, November 20th- Atlanta Council 660 at 2620 Buford     
Highway NE, Atlanta 30324.  1st degree at 7 PM, register 6 PM and 2nd degree starts 
about 8:30 PM. Register 7:45 PM. RSVP to Gordon Calley at  660RSVP@comcast.net. 
Those needing only 2nd degree should preferably come as observers for 1st degree and 
then   participate as candidates for 2nd degree. Coat and tie for pictures. 
 
1st Degree - Tuesday, November 26th- All Saints McGivney Hall, at 8 PM.  Candidates   
arrive about 6:45 PM to register. RSVP to Bill Camden at billcamden@hoscs.com. All       
candidates wear coat and tie for pictures please.     
3rd Degree - Saturday February 8th, 2014 - All Saints Social Hall, 10 AM. Details to be   
announced. 
 
4th Degree - Saturday, April 12, 2014 - location to be announced. Full black tuxedo          
required for the ceremony. 
 
Note: Go to website gakofc.org for complete exemplification schedule (under Events). 

Upcoming Exemplification Opportunities 

Georgia Knights Honored by Catholic Charities 
Archbishop Donoghue Award Honoree  
The Knights of Columbus Georgia State Council  

  
We are pleased to announce that the Knights of Columbus 
Georgia State Council will be honored at our 7th Annual 
Gala with the Archbishop John F. Donoghue Award. 
 
The Archbishop John F. Donoghue Award is presented each 
year at the Gala to exceptional people who demonstrate 
qualities of selfless service and devotion to helping others in 
need. The award recognizes acts of charity, compassion, and 
other contributions that have significantly impacted indi-
viduals, families, and children living in     Atlanta and north 
Georgia.  
 
The Knights of Columbus in Georgia have a long history of 
service. There are 106 councils in the state with over 16,000 

members. Although each council provides varied service work in their individual commu-
nities, all Knights of Columbus members supports the state's key programs which include: 
Camp Inspire, the Ultrasound Initiative, Coats for Kids, Frontline Faith, and the Wheel-
chair Fund.  
Sir Knight Monsignor Donald Kiernan is a past recipient of the prestigious Archbishop 
Donoghue Award. 
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A goodly number of Knights are attending the November 9/10 weekend retreat. There is still 
time to sign up for the event.  Our brother David Emery at   jdavidemery@gmail.com and   
770-395-7913 can answer all questions. Please plan to attend with your brothers. 
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November Birthdays 
Jim Campbell                   2nd 

Ron Collins                       3rd 

Jim Reilly                      3rd 

Jim Maloney                    6th 

Dave Mason                     7th 

John Sousa                       7th 

Matt Allen                        8th 

Dennis Caniglia               8th 

Tom Kaboski                   8th 

David DeFay                    9th 

Steve Strong                     9th 

John Pepitone                 10th 

Greg Coletta                    11th 

Greg Kane                       12th 

John Buchholz                13th 

Rick Cygnarowicz          13th 

Rod Austin                      16th 

Rafik Cressaty                16th 

John Knight                    18th 

Nevin Hagerty                 20th 

Joe Kane                          20th 

Robert Anderson            21st 

Chris Trantow                22nd 

Arthur Montagne           23rd                

Dave Webster                 23rd 

Bruce Barker                  24th 

Ed Kucharski                  24th 

Don Myers                       25th 

Glenn Ruffenach             26th 

Gerry Sotomayer            27th 

Michael Fess                    28th 

Cliff Chapman                30th 

   Council Significant Dates 
November Wedding Anniversaries 

      Date                                                                 Years 

         26th    George & Rita Foster                           61 

         12th    Rich & Jan Szyperski                           58 

         10th    Ron & Mary Burbank                          57 

         30th    Greg & Sharron Coletta                      45 

         22nd   John & Anne Marie Pepitone              44 

         19th    Jon & Yoshii Bird                                 42 

         22nd   Jim & Suzanne Snoddy                        38 

         26th    Steve & Gail Craine                             37 

         22nd   Ken & Judith Gregg                             36 

         25th    Rafik & Patty Cressaty                        35 

         29th    Steve & Heidi Bales                              33 

         26th    Sean & Connie O’Neill                         31 

         23rd    Marion & Laura Maloof                      25 

           3rd    Bob & Daphne Mack                            23 

         16th    Jeff & Ellen Gregor                               22 

         14th    Charlie & Christie McGraw                 21 

         22nd   Scott & Mary Cohen                              16 

         13th    Alan & Stacey Prusak                            14 

         17th    Mark & Marisa Yanta                           12 

         26th    Rick & Michele Anne Cygnarowicz       9 

         20th    Paul & Cynthia Barranco                        8 

         25th    Will & Amy Estes                                     7 

           7th    Ray & Cecilia Turcotte                            6 

           1st    Greg & Julie Garneau                              5 

           1st    Andrew & Angeline Jedlicka                   5 

           5th    Gregory & Jamie Moss                            2 

         11th    Robert & Alexandra Svoboda                 2 
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 43 Deceased Brother Knights of All Saints Council 11402 
                                                               Charles F. Mahony        2/20/2011     Paul G. Horan                    6/02/2005       
                                                               Gerald A. Cicero           1/05/2011     Edwin L. Woerner              5/21/2005       
James L. Mammoser        8/03/2013     David B. Moeller         5/09/2010     Thomas J. Byrne, Jr            1/13/2005     
Tom E. Mix                      6/13/2013     Francis G. Welter     12/19/2009      James J. McCabe              10/22/2004       
Edward J. Qualters           3/19/2013     Owen K. McCabe       8/16/2009      Robert J. Lescher                5/17/2003 
Marcus Carroll                 3/12/2013     William G. Lehman      4/16/2009      Brad M. Scranton             5/14/2003     
Edward J. Pavlik            1/13/2013     Robert L. Morell          4/29/2008      Phillip A. Haluska             12/18/2002 
George L. Cajigal, Sr.        1/8/2013     Gordon G. Hurt            3/03/2008      Joseph A. Miller                12/2/2002 
Michael A. Klimshuk     7/08/2012     John A. O’Shea             1/27/2008     James R. Fraser                9/21/2002 
Edward P. Koss              12/20/2011    Thomas  M. Scherrer     4/10/2007     Kenneth E. Smith              6/02/2000 
Lloyd Addison               11/25/2011     Richard Steiner           3/17/2006      Elias M. Mualem                3/27/2000 
John W. Lynch II           6/21/2011     Sal De Pace                  1/16/2006      John W. Lynch III          12/15/1999 
Warren P. Vicknair        6/21/2011     Anthony C Ardagna  12/28/2005     Ronald S. Kurtzer             12/12/1999 
Walter J. Bieszak             4/17/2011     Jerome E. Travers      7/29/2005      Kenneth C. McIntosh        11/25/1998 
Joseph J. Wittman            3/09/2011     John P. Stojka               7/21/2005     William J. Batdorf             3/23/1998                

Founding Members of All Saints Council on July 4, 1994 are shown in Bold  

 
 

Our Council Intentions and Remembrances 
       Ailing Brothers Monthly Prayers:  
      Frank Murphy     Dennis Canaglia 
     Jack Klapka            Nestor Montero       
 Benny Mastrogiovanni    Andy Diaz 
    George Swartz         Jean-Paul Roy 
      George Doyle          Joe Cavallaro            
     Dennis Crean         Al Alberghini 
   John Pepitone            Bill Camden 
   Frank Paolozzi          David Guy 
    Mike Laponzina       Dave Jeanson 
        Ailing Brother Ongoing Prayers 
   William O’Connor             Don Del Guercio 
   John Nuzzulo     Matt Dewhurst 
  Franz Brucks  Paul Reale   Fr. Joseph Peek             

Our Seminarians/ Missionaries 
Brian Baker   Anthony Almeter   Jack Knight 
Matt Dalrymple  Missionary Gray Plunkett  

 Our Beloved Clergy 
Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 
Aux. Atlanta Bishop Luis R. Zarama  
Aux. Atlanta Bishop David P. Talley 
Abbot Francis Michael Stiteler 
Monsignor R. Donald Kiernan, P.A. 
Monsignor Hugh M. Marren 
Father William T. Hao    Father Joseph Peek 
Father Daniel  J. McCormick 
Father Daniel Rogaczewski 
Father Michael U. Onykuru 
Father William F. Rowland, S.M. 
Father Bryan Small     Father Daniel Ketter 
Father David Daly, LC    Father Brian Kerr 
Father Peter Khuong Huynh, LC 
Father Joseph Khang Huyuh, LC 
Father Anthony Eshun 
Deacon Ray Egan      Deacon William Garrett  
Deacon Ed Krise            Deacon Paul Doppel 
Deacon Ken Melvin    Brother John Klein, LC 
Brother Alfred Stephen, MOP 

Our Beloved Widows 
Margaret Welter   Grace Mahoney   Rita Mix 
Ellie Pavlik   Nancy Moeller   Eleanor Lynch    

Prayers for Friends and Loved Ones 
Jon Bird’s wife, Yoshii 
John Brach’s son-in-law, Mike Spinello 
Tom Burleigh’s niece 
Dave Davis’ mother, Esther, 96 
Conrad Fischer’s wife, Sue 
Mark Foster’s uncles, Warren Foster & Wilmer Himeline 
James Foy’s wife, Mary Lou Holt 
Matt James’ father-in-law, James Shanni 
David Jeanson’s wife, Pat 
Al Kosek’s wife, Sylvia 
Charles Lynch’s sister, Rea Queen 
Mario Marin’s brother-in-law,  Fernando Matheus 
Mario Marin’s niece, Andrea Carolina Zamora 
Bennie Mastrogiovanni’s daughter-in-law,  Hollie 
Fr. Dan McCormick’s sister, Jane 
Paul Mudge’s friend, Ken Kolany, and cousin, Matthew Schilling 
Paul Mudge’s sister, Margaret Ruth Mudge-Vaughn, RN  
Bill O’Brien’s grandson, Isaac Del Valle 
Shane Patilla’s aunt, Mary Cronin in Ireland 
Kent Polzin’s wife, Jennifer 
Fred Quintan’s son, Ethan 
Paul Reale’s wife, Marion 
John Seggerson’s brother, Art 
Ernie Spencer’s Grandson, Garrett Pilcher 
George Tanguay’s daughter-in-law. Wendy 
Stan Wasowski’s mother, Florence 
Tom Wozniak’s aged mother  
Mark Yanta’s nephew, Nolan Goldklang 

Ora Pro Nobis 

                   Memento Mori 
 
Brother E.J. Couvillion lost his brother-in-law, Russell Dias to a 
blood clot associated with his stage 4 cancer. Russell was the father of 
5 and grandparent of several. Please pray for Russell and the family. 
 
Sir Knight Bennie Mastrogiovanni has lost his older sister, Giorgia, 
Mastrogiovanni, 79, in Turin, Italy after a long il lness. He had just 
lost his younger brother, Tony, 62, about 40 days ago. Please pray for 
Bennie, wife Bridget, and the family to get through these very      
troubling times. 

Sir Knights are  
remembered 

upon death on 
Mass chalices 
given to new 

priests. 
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     Office                                        Officer                      Phone                            Email 
 
Grand Knight     Bob Fiscella                 404-644-5220        bobfiscella@gmail.com 
Deputy Grand Knight   Dean Trantow             678-296-6326        trantowd@aol.com 
Chancellor                              Bill Camden                 770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 
Chaplain    Rev. Msgr. Marren 770-393-3255     msgrmarren@allsaints.us 
Advocate    BJ Van Gundy 678-291-0805        bj@vangundy.net        
Warden                Pat Fahey                     770-447-8605        patrickfahey@bellsouth.net 
Recorder    Ed Trainor  770-396-7053     ejtrainor@aol.com 
Financial Secretary                    Dennis Caniglia 770-908-0484        adennisc@bellsouth.net   
Treasurer    Mario Commito 770-395-7723        mario@kw.com 
Lecturer    Bruce Malinoff             770-986-9362       bmalinoff@bellsouth.net  
Inside Guards    Edgar Pierson (lead)   770-390-0043        ednorma@comcast.net            
                             Bryan St. Romain        770-992-7262        bryanstro@gmail.com                         
Outside Guards   Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 
                 Bill Schmitz                  770-451-6113        schmitz.bill@gmail.com  
Trustee Three-Year Term   Bob Mitchell                770-804- 8060       bobmitchellga@yahoo.com 
Trustee Two-Year Term            Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  
Trustee One-Year Term      Don Myers                    770-394-5192       dmyers2@aol.com 
 
District 7 Deputy     Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  
Insurance Field Agent    John Knight   770-936-0465      john.knight@kofc.org 
Musician                                    Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 
Program Activity Director         Bill Luckert                770-640-5209        billuckert@aol.com                                                                                           
Activity Directors  
Acolytes    Norb Braza    770-393-8645        nlbraza@aol.com 
Bereavement                               Deacon Ray Egan          770-394-5643        dekeray@aol.com 
Church     Joe Kane                         770-394-0910        josephkane@bellsouth.net  
Community     Joe DeVita                      770-451-5224        joe@linuxgeneral.com        
Council     Dave Richardson            770-283-9709       dm.richardson@comcast.net                                             
Family Life                 Bruce Malinoff               770-986-9362        bmalinoff@bellsouth.net 
Membership                                Bill Camden                    770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 
Pro-Life    John Gannon                  770-394-4223         johnjgannon@comcast.net 
Vocations    Jim Mammoser    770-451-1753         xmammoser@inbox.com 
Youth      Bryan Kler                      770-457-5537         bryankler@comcast.net                 
Dunwoody Volunteer Co-ord  Jim Maloney                   770-394-7895         jimarn@bellsouth.net                                
Communications & Feedback 
Website Editor                  Gert Kampfer     770-698-8269         kofc11402@bellsouth.net 
Newsletter Editor/Publicity  Lou Hlad     770-394-6327         louhlad@bellsouth.net 
Parish Pastoral Board Rep       John Francis                    770-394-6008        ejohnfrancis@gmail.com 

If you should miss one of our CallingPost voicemails or wish 
a repeat,  dial  1-800-925-7443. Then enter the 10-digit    
Public Group ID (PGID) 128-432-9444 (no dashes) to     
identify our sending organization and hear it again.  Never miss a  

message again  

All Saints Council 11402  (http://kc11402.org) 
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Monsignor  
Hugh Marren 

    Council Photo Journal at   http://kofc11402.shutterfly.com 
Jamaica Mission,/Supreme Convention,/Church Directory Pictures/Fourth of 

July Parade/ Low Country Boil/ High School Senior Cookout/ Soap Box Derby/  
 

Watters Assembly web site at www.kc2688.com. Watters Assembly 
Photo Journal at http://watters.shutterfly.com featuring WW II 

 Dinner, Social Dinners, Honor Flight to Washington DC Monument. 
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November 
 Council Mtg 

 
Officers 6 PM 
7 PM Rosary 

7:30 Mtg 

4th Degree  
Meeting 

Mary Our 
Queen 

6:15 Rosary 
6:30 Dinner 

7:30 Mtg 
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1st Degree  
Induction 
Ceremony 
8:00 PM 

McGivney 

 
CRHP 

Weekend 

 
 

Thanksgiving 

6 

22 

8 

  

 
CRHP 

Weekend 

   

4th Degree  
Member  
Induction 
Gwinnett 

Place 
Sonesta 

 
All Saints 

Confirmation 
 

Honor 
Guard 

Requested 
 


